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Reference: FOI.ICB-2324/369 
 
Subject: PHBs and Provision of Direct Payments Policies 

I can confirm that the ICB does hold the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

Any ICB policy documents with regards to Personal Health 
Budgets and the provision of direct payments 

The current Personal Health Budgets policy can be found on our 
website: https://bnssg.icb.nhs.uk/wp-
content/uploads/2022/06/BNSSG_Personal_Health_Budgets_Policy.
pdf 

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 9 January 2024 and has been approved for release by Rosi 
Shepherd, Chief Nursing Officer for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


